



A Message From the Principal

Ms. Catherine Spencer

What a joy it is for us to welcome all of you, new and old, to school year 2023-24 at GEMS International School Cairo. In our second full year of operation, we have doubled our enrollment to nearly 650 students! With this growth comes continued refinement of school logistics and we very much appreciate your patience and flexibility as we review daily the best ways to ensure our students and families are safe and secure. This year our students represent an increasingly diverse group from nearly twenty different nationalities, many recently relocating to Cairo from their home countries. May we all embrace each member of our school family, many of whom have left behind very traumatic difficulties in their home countries. Our GISC mission supports both the academic and emotional growth of our students, and we all share in this mission.





We are Now a

Cogna

Accredited School

Exciting Milestones in Our Accreditation Journey

Our new faculty members share a wide range of international experience coming to us from teaching and leading international schools in China, Sudan, Viet Nam, Indonesia, South Korea. The educational staff represents many different nationalities (Egypt, UK [England and Scotland], US, Sudan, Germany, Russia, Azerbaijan, Ukraine, Africa, Lebanon) and they bring a wealth of educational and cultural backgrounds to GISC We have also achieved two significant milestones this past summer as we aspire to

provide the best in GEMS and IB education for our families. After our Cognia review visit in May, we received full accreditation and were honored with a School of Distinction recognition for outstanding educational provision for our students including program, teaching and learning, facilities, and resources. We all deserve to celebrate this achievement after only one year of operation! In August, we received official confirmation of International Baccalaureate Program Diploma candidate status. This puts us on the path to successfully

open the IBDP to students in Grades 11 and 12 from 2025. As the gold standard for secondary schools and college admissions, GISC is proud to enter this phase of our IB journey.

Our official site visit dates for both PYP and MYP are now confirmed for October 29 and 30 (MYP) and November 6 and 7 (PYP). We truly look forward to welcoming IB visitors to our very special learning environment, and we will be requesting some parents to serve as GISC representatives in dialogue sessions with the visitors.



If you attended Parent Orientation and Meet the Teacher Day last week, you will have been introduced to many new faces on our support staff who will assist you throughout this coming year:

Dr. Noha Doss, School Doctor

Ms. Amira, School Nurse

Ms. Sara Afifi, Events and Activities Coordinator (including ASAs)

Ms. Habeba, Yomna, Sarah (KG) – FOH reception

Ms. Esraa Zahra - PA to Head of Elementary and Head of Early Years

We congratulate the following support staff on promotions:

Ms. Mai Hussein

Parent Relations
Executive (PRE)

Ms. Nada Sherif

PA to Head of Secondary/ IB Coordinator

And of course, a very warm welcome to our new senior leadership team members:

Mr. Mark Broom

Head of Elementary

Mr. James (Jim) Merry

Head of Secondary

Many events and activities are already planned for the days and weeks ahead, so please carefully review all communications from the PRE and level leaders.



TODDLE: Please note that we are working closely with Toddle to ensure all parents and students have access next week. New parents will have training on how to maximize their use of our learning management platform.

Thank you for joining us in realizing the dream that is GISC: We see genius in every child! We enable them to make an impact!

Warmest regards,

Catherine Spencer, Head of School







يالها من فرحة بالنسبة لنا أن نرحبه بكم جميعًا –الجدد والقدامى – في العام الدراسي ٢٠٢٣–٢٥ في مدرسة جيمس الدولية بالقاهرة، في عامنا الثاني، حيث قمنا بمضاعفة عدد المسجلين لدينا إلى ما يقرب من ١٥٠ طالبًا! ومع هذا النمو يأتي التحسين المستمر للوجستيات المدرسة، ونحن نقدر بشدة صبركم ومرونتكم حيث نراجع يوميا أفضل الطرق لضمان سلامة وأمان طلابنا وعائلاتنا

يمثل طلابنا هذا العام مجموعة متنوعة بشكل متزايد من ما يقرب من عشرين جنسية مختلفة، وانتقل العديد منهم مؤفرًا إلى القاهرة من بلدانهم الأطلية . فنرجو أن نحتضن جميعًا كل فرد من أفراد عائلتنا المدرسية، الذين ترك الكثير منهم صعوبات مؤلمة للغاية في بلدانهم الأطلية. وهذا يدعم في تحقيق النمو الأكاديمي والعاطفي لطلابنا، GİSC مهمة ونحن جميعًا نتشارك في هذه المهمة

يتنافس أعفاء هيئة التدريس الجدد لدينا في مجموعة واسعة من الخبرات الدولية القادمة إلينا من المدارس الدولية الرائدة في الصين والسودان وفيتنام وإندونيسيا وكوريا الجنوبية، ويمثل أعفاء هيئة التدريس العديد من الجنسيات المختلفة (مصر والمملكة المتحدة [إنجلترا واسكتلندا] والولايات المتحدة والسودان وألمانيا وروسيا وأوكرانيا وأذربيجان وجنوب أفريقيا) وهم يجلبون ثروة من الظفيات التعليمية والثقافية إلى GISC





نحن الان مدرسة معتمدة من

COANICI®

خطوة فارقة في رحلتنا نحو الاعتماد الأكاديمي

لقد حققنا أيغًا إنجازين مهمين في العيف الماضي حيث نطمح إلى تقديم الأفضل في تعليم والبكالوريا الدولية لعائلاتنا GEMS في شهر مايو، حطنا على الاعتماد الكامل وتم تكريمنا بتقدير مدرسة التميز لتوفير التعليم المتميز Cognia بعد زيارتنا لمراجعة لطلابنا بما في ذلك البرنامج والتدريس والتعلم والمرافق والموارد. نحن جميعًا نستحق أن نحتفل بهذا الإنجاز بعد عام واحد فقط من التشغيل

في أغسطس، تلقينا تأكيدًا رسميًا – المرشح لدبلوم برنامج البكالوريا الدولية – وهذا يضعنا على الطريق الصحيح لفتح برنامج IBDP بنجاح للطلاب في الصفين اا و۱۲ اعتبارًا من عام ٢٠٠٥. وباعتباره المعيار الذهبي للقبول في المدارس الثانوية والكليات، تففر GISC بدفول هذه المرحلة من رحلة البكالوريا الدولية لدينا

تم الآن تأكيد مواعيد الزيارة الرسمية لموقعنا لكل من المرحلة الابتدائية وبرنامج السنوات المتوسطة في ٢٩ و٣٠ أكتوبر (PYP) و٦ و٧ نوفمبر . (MYP) نحن نتطلع حقًا إلى الترحيب بزوار البكالوريا الدولية في بيئة التعلم الفاصة بنا، وسنطلب من بعض أولياء الأمور العمل كممثلين لـ GISC في جلسات الحوار مع الزوار

إذا كنت قد حضرت يوم توجيه أولياء الأمور ولقاء المعلم الأسبوع الماضي، فسيتم تعريفك بالعديد من الوجوه الجديدة في فريق الدعم لدينا الذين سيساعدونك طوال العام المقبل